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Question: Do you have any idea of the timeframe of that review of the contract and services? 

Answer:  The department anticipates that the Christmas Island variation to the contract will be 
signed by December 2011.  

The contract variation for inclusion of all mainland facilities is currently being negotiated 
with the health services provider.  The department anticipates that the majority of the 
negotiations should be completed by the end of 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


